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2011 HOMESTEAD BENEFIT (REBATE) WILL BE CREDIT 
TO THIRD QUARTER PROPERTY TAX

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that most eligible 
homeowners will receive their 2011 Homestead Benefit (Rebate) as a credit 
applied to the third quarter of the property tax bill in August 2013.   The 
homeowners who either sold their home prior to filing the Homestead Benefit 
Application, or whose principal residents was in a co-op or continuing care 
retirement community will be issued a benefit in the form of a check or direct 
deposit in August 2013.

For more information or questions regarding the Homestead Benefit program 
homeowners may contact the Division of Taxation at 1-888-238-1233 (8:30 a.m. 
to 5:30 p.m.) Monday through Friday; online information 
www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/homestead/geninf.shtml email address for 
homestead benefit questions nj.homesteadbenefit@treas.state.nj.us.

“I encourage everybody with questions about this program to go onto the very 
informative State sites given above or contact the Division of Taxation at the 
number and during the hours given above,” added Mayor Pikolycky.
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